
                                     Report of the Building Inspector 

2019 has brought new challenges for me as your Building Inspector as I have taken a full-time 
position in the neighboring Town of Raymond but will be staying on here until such time as a 
suitable candidate has been hired and trained.  I have found Fremont to be a wonderful place 
to work and feel I have become part of this community.  I’ve encountered many new 
experiences here, The Grass Drags, The Renaissance Faire and even a couple of Pow Wow’s.  
 
More importantly, the people whom I have met along the way have treated me with the 
utmost respect and many have become my friends.  Heidi, her staff and The Board of Selectmen 
have respected my decision to move on and shown me a lot of support and Bob Meade, as 
always, has been a phone call or email away when I needed assistance. 
 
It has truly been a pleasure working in this Town.  Thank you. 
 
Please see the report below for the final numbers for 2019, including permits issued and 
revenue collected. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gregg Arvanitis 
Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer 
 

2019 Permits issued 
 

Permit type Number 
Garage 7 

Deck/Porch 10 
Shed 6 

Septic 35 
Single family home 9 

Pool 5 
Addition 11 

Renovation 18 
Trade Permits 158 
Commercial 1 

Total 260 
 

2019 Total Revenue Collected $40,614.20 
Building and Trade Permits $37,849.20 

(includes all building and driveway, trades - mechanical, electrical and plumbing) 
Septic Permits $1,845.00 

Test Pit Fees $920.00 


